July 17, 1967

Dr. C. 0. Durham, Chairman
Departuent of Geology
Louisiana State University
Baton Rouge, Louisiana

Dear Dr. Burham?

In response to a request by Dr. H. B. Stenzel, ue are pleased
to present to the Geology Departuent of Louisicna State University ten
foosil storage cabing:s which presently are surplus to our needs.

As diacussed with Dzr. B. F. Perkins of your Department, these
cabinets are nov located at our Holmes Road’Warchouse in Houston. They
are available to be picked up at your conveniecmce. lLocal clearance for
pickup may be obtained by contacting Dr. A. W, Bzlly, Mamager of the
Geology Department at this laboratory.

Very truly yours,

R. R, Nanz

R. H. Nanz
Vice President
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